SAMPLE LETTER

 

Dear Representative…………………
 

I'm sending you this message in regards to House File 45, currently in legislation.  

 

This bill includes various appropriations, of which $26,574,840 is to be set aside for “Addictive Disorders” for drugs, tobacco & alcohol.  Why so much funding???  When I was growing up, we had parents & church leaders who were there to help people with such disorders.  Why can't these people be more promoted more to help people with such addictions?  They don't charge anything for their services & just ask for minor contributions from their congregations, if anything at all.    

 

The health care system, as you know, employs psychologists, psychiatrists & other such counselors who's job it is to diagnose & slap a label on people with a "disorder" & get paid a handsome sum of money for doing so, stigmatizing the poor souls who go to them.  You won't find that with parents or church leaders very often if at all.  The people should seek counsel from those who give the best counsel & will do the greatest good for them & not the greatest harm to them by being labeled with a "disorder".

 

I would like to call you later on this week, when you've had a chance to look my message over & I look forward to speaking with you, should you be available to take my call.  Thanks in advance!

 

Most Sincerely,

 

Marianne Coenen

(address & ph.#) 

